





Gentet, Matthias

From: |
Sent: 15 April 2015 13:33

To: Planning

Subject: Objection 2015/1286/P
Attachments: IMG_1336,jpg; IMG_1340,jpg

Further to my earlier comments, please find attached photos of proximity and view from my
kitchen/dining room and bedroom.

Also, in relation to the proposed balconies/outdoor areas shown in plans 2015/1286/P, | recall the
redevelopment that happened to the adjoining building on the other side of me @ 255 Kentish Town Rd
(2013/3557/P), they initially requested to put balconies/outside areas at back of properties but to my
knowledge this was not allowed.

Many thanks
Jo Reuben



